
I am the owner of a cattle property at Lot 268 Woodhouselee 
Woodhouselee, the proposed wind farm is 5km from my property. 
I have no objection to the  proposed wind farm, in fact I welcome them 
into the area as they have no effect on my property although I will be 
able to see the turbines.  
If you require any further information please contact me.   
 
 
Regards 
 
Brian Carpenter 
 


